I am writing today to ask for your support of a very worthy cause. Most Holy Trinity Parish in Corktown in Detroit has been serving the people of our great city for 184 years. In addition to providing the basic spiritual services of the Catholic Church (Mass, weddings, baptisms, etc.), Most Holy Trinity is also dedicated to serving those in need. It is home to America’s oldest free medical clinic and a wonderful Pre-K – 8 Catholic school. It has a food pantry and clothing room, a free legal clinic, and an annual Christmas party for underprivileged children. It provides Christmas food baskets to needy families, festive Easter baskets for children, support for pregnant women and infants, and much more. 
Most Holy Trinity’s largest fundraiser of the year, called the Sharin’ o’ the Green, is held on St. Patrick’s Day (March 17) and consists of Mass at noon, followed by a reception. This year, we are also adding a Young Adult Happy Hour later in the day for our millennial friends. About 1,000 people attend Mass and nearly 300 attend the reception. It’s a wonderful event that I enjoy very much every year. 
I hope you will join me in supporting Most Holy Trinity by purchasing a business ad, becoming an event patron or making a donation to memorialize a loved one. Giving opportunities start at just $20 and go all the way to $2,500. All donors will be recognized in our program book, which is given to the 1,000 or so people who attend Mass. More information can be found in the attached documents. You can also go online to make a donation. The deadline for submissions is February 12. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please also consider attending this year’s event on March 17. Registration will open in February. Watch our Facebook page or contact me for more event details if you’d like to attend. 
Thanks for your support! Happy St. Patrick’s Day!



